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The following Level of Care Guidelines have been developed and reviewed by the Clinical Management 
Committee of the CTBHP Oversight Council: 

 Comprehensive Diagnostic Evaluation 

 Behavior Assessment 

 Treatment Plan Development 

 Program Book Development 

 Treatment Services 

 Observation and Direction 
 
According to the statutory language regarding the development of the CTBHP there must be level of 
care guidelines associated with all services provided under the CTBHP.  For an idea of what the current 
level of care guidelines look like, please refer to the CTBHP website (ctbhp.com) and go to “For 
Providers” then click on the “Level of Care Guidelines” link. 
 
All Level of Care Guidelines are developed or revised under the auspices of the Clinical Management 
Committee (CMC).  Once the guidelines have been completed by the CMC, they are presented to and 
reviewed by the Operations Subcommittee of the CTBHP Oversight Council.  Typically, any questions 
that providers and/or consumers might have about the guidelines are addressed there and 
recommendations can be made for revisions.  Once the guidelines are approved by the Operations 
Subcommittee, the subcommittee co-chairs report to the CTBHP Oversight Council and recommend 
approval. 
 
It is very important that those who provide the services being discussed are present at the Operations 
subcommittee so that there is opportunity for review and discussion.  
 
We hope to see you there. 


